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Happy Easter

This past Christmas 
Junior in Haiti wanted 
to do something spe-
cial for Bill Sr. and 
Ann. He contacted a 
well known artist and 
commissioned the 
painting shown above. 
The entire piece is 
done in metal. Wilky, 
the artist, did similar 
pieces for several   
Haitian presidents. We 
brought it from Haiti 
and hung it in their 
home in Hialeah.  

Below their portrait 
it reads, “Beloved 
Founder of MTH.” In 
1981, Bill Sr. and Ann 
launched Mission To 
Haiti with the calling 
from the Lord to bring 
the Gospel to the     
Haitian people. Forty 
years later, the ministry 
is reaching hundreds 
of people with Christian 
education, vocational 
training and help of all 
kinds in order to lead 
people to Christ.  

Recently, Pino had 
the opportunity to 
speak to a group of 
children from our local 
neighborhood. Our 
staff has been inviting 
children into the mis-
sion campus to teach 
them Bible songs and 
Scripture verses. Pino 
shared the Gospel 
with a group of forty 
children. Five children 
accepted Christ.  

How You Can Help 
Our mission campus 

and Haitian workers 
are a crucial part of our 
capacity to serve and  
enlarge this ministry.  

This year we will 
need $90,000 to cover 
our Operating Expenses 
in Haiti. Your offerings 
large and small will 
allow us to serve effec-
tively and accomplish 
this work. Thank you!

Pino and Ronald praying with 
neighborhood children  
to be saved

Ann and Bill Sr.
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Contact Us 
(305) 823-7516 
info@missiontohaiti.org 
www.missiontohaiti.org 
P.O. Box 523157 Miami, FL 33152 
Bill Nealey Jr. Executive Director

Work On The New Well At Guedon Has Started
As we prepare this newsletter, the well drillers 
are bringing their rig to Guedon to begin drilling 
the new 200 foot well. Last month, we received 
the offerings we needed to install the well. We 
are so grateful for your response to this need. A 
week later, we gave the well drillers, Peterson 
and Jean, the deposit to get the well started. 

Peterson and Jean told us how busy they have 
been drilling wells. In March they were drilling 
wells for the Red Cross in Haiti. The importance 
of clean, plentiful water cannot be overstated. 
We will email you updates as the work progresses.  

Last month, we gave Pastor Michel Pierre the 
$1,000 we received to plaster the inside of the 
church at Guedon. He still needs $2,800 to finish 
the work. Thank you for your offerings. 

Equipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

The Vocational School Graduated 9 Students
On Saturday, March 13 
the Vocational School 
graduated 8 ladies and 
one young man from 
their three-year sewing 
program. It was a won-
derful ceremony. Now 
these young people 
can earn a living for 
their families. 

This opens the door 
for others to enter the 
program. There are 
students who need 
sponsors. Sponsoring 
a Vocational student 
will help them succeed. 

Bill Jr. with Peterson and Jean, 
the well drillers

Mme. Cadet with the Vocational graduates


